From: elias.voulgaris@chicagopolice.org [mailto:elias.voulgaris@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 12:49 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Cc: elias.voulgaris@chicagopolice.org
Subject: 017th Police District

The Korean American Association of Chicago donated a television to the 017th District today, which we will place in our workout room. I checked with an attorney at the Board of Ethics who stated it was okay, but for me to notify the city of this. I notified Jon Johnson, Director of Finance for the CPD.

Samsung, Smart TV, 6 Series 6200 50 inch.

Commander Elias Voulgaris

017th District

Chicago Police Dept.

